Dear XXX,

I am writing to ask you to take a simple step and join with me and more than 13,500 of our clerical colleagues in improving the quality of the discussion about religion and science.  We have joined together to raise our voices as one to proclaim that our deeply held religious faith in no way compromises our acceptance of modern scientific ideas.


My request is simple, please join The Clergy Letter Project and add your signature to The Clergy Letter.  (PICK THE URL FOR THE APPROPRIATE LETTER:

CHRISTIAN CLERGY:  http://www.theclergyletterproject.org/Christian_Clergy/ChrClergyLtr.htm
RABBIS:  http://www.theclergyletterproject.org/Jewish_Clergy/JewishClergyLtr.htm
UU CLERGY:  http://www.theclergyletterproject.org/Unitarian_Universalists/UnivUnitarianClergyLtr.htm)  
The Clergy Letter makes it clear that those who claim the only “real” religion is fundamentalism and that evolutionary theory must be beaten back are not speaking for thousands of us.  You can add your signature to The Clergy Letter simply by dropping a note to The Clergy Letter’s director, Michael Zimmerman at mz@theclergyletterproject.org.  I promise you that by adding your name to The Clergy Letter you’ll not be adding your name to any other mailing list and that you won’t be inundated with e-mails.  You’ll simply be joining me and thousands of my colleagues who are looking to enhance civil dialogue and respect for both religion and science.  It’s as easy as that!

Thank you very much.

